
October 17, 2023
Implementation of planned activities under the 3rd component
of the project

On October 16 of the current year specialists of the State
Institution “Agriculture Entrepreneurship Development” within
the  framework  of  the  3rd  component  of  the  Strengthening
Resilience  of  the  Agriculture  Sector  Project  reviewed
reconstruction  work  of  infrastructure  institutions  of  the
Ministry  of  Agriculture  of  the  Republic  of  Tajikistan,
including the State Unitary Enterprise “Center for Digital
Development and Advanced Training of Agricultural Sector” and
the State Institution of “Plant Protection and Chemicalization
of Agriculture”.

Specialists of the institution held meetings and discussions
with  the  management  of  construction  companies  engaged  in
repair of buildings of the mentioned institutions on timely
and  qualitative  completion  of  construction  works  of  the
facilities.  At  the  same  time,  the  machines  for  treatment
against crop pests, which were procured on the initiative of
the  State  Institution  “Agriculture  Entrepreneurship
Development”,  are  prepared  for  distribution  to  the
infrastructure institutions of the Ministry of Agriculture of
the Republic of Tajikistan, especially to institutions in the
field of plant protection.



 


